
Caller-Times U.S. Open
RO. Box 9136
Corpus Christi, Texas 78469
512-886-3691

May 30, 1990

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright St.
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

The 1990 Caller-Times U.S. Open Sailboard Regatta was a huge success. One of
the reasons is because of the tremendous support we get from people in Corpus
Christi.

Your contribution to the Memorial Day Ceremony was greatly appreciated by all of
us who heard your words. It's important to take time out and express our
gratitude for those who have given so much to make this the great country it is.

In the best of all possible worlds, we couldn't have asked for any more or better
support from anyone. Hearing your words is inspirational to both athletes and
those of us who just watch.

Thanks again for everything.

Sincerely,

4LD
Beverly Barnum
Marketing Director


